
 
Liddell Power Station has been a part of the Upper 
Hunter for over 50 years, and while its closure will be 
welcomed by some, it should also be recognised that 
the power station has employed thousands of people 
across decades of reliable electricity generation and 
contributed significantly to the local economy.
 
Key to our closure strategy has been our commitment 
to no forced redundancies and the establishment of 
the Future U Hub, an on-site centre dedicated to 
supporting our people plan for their future.  

As a result of these planning sessions employees 
have now either opted for redeployment to 
Bayswater Power Station, are planning for retirement 
or have chosen to stay at Liddell Power Station to 
ensure all units can operate safely until full station 
closure.

Some employees will also form a multi-skilled 
decommissioning team who will prepare the power 
station for demolition.

Mental health support has been prioritised through 
our Future U Hub, with a focus on training that gives 
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our people skills and tools to help manage their 
wellbeing and mental health during the closure 
process. This training has also been offered to our 
embedded contractors.

Financial counselling, superannuation talks and 
information on retirement support is also being 
provided, and as Liddell people transfer to Bayswater, 
leaders are undertaking training on how to 
successfully form new teams and integrate the two 
workforces.

For further information please visit the AGL Macquarie Power Stations page 
or email liddellinfo@agl.com.au
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